
Rules Committee, 

The Electoral College has outlived its usefulness. Although it's only happened a few times, 2016 

proved it's time for it to go. To have put into the presidency, someone who lost the popular vote by 

three million votes says it all. To have put into office someone totally unqualified to serve 

demonstrates that our system no longer works. 

HB2927 helps solve this issue by putting in place the awarding of electoral votes to the state 

legislatures, as required by the U.S. Constitution, and makes more accurate the one person / one 

vote concept. 

It's past time to correct this issue. 

Respectfully, 

Ned Glassman  
nedg.is@gmail.com  
Daisy St -Spc 48  
Springfield, Oregon 97478 
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